
CSO Docent Program
Share your love of the Chicago Symphony 
Orchestra with Chicago's children! The 
Docent Program is looking for passionate 
men and women to prepare elementary 
school students for a rewarding experience 
at the CSO’s School Concerts.

“Because of the Docent Program, I’m a better 
listener and, through the children, get to hear  
great music for the first time—again!” –docent

“Thank you so much for everything. The children 
loved the program and you all have exposed 

them to a world that they probably would have 
never known.” –chicago public school principal

The Docent Program is a project of the League of the Chicago Symphony 
Orchestra Association and the Negaunee Music Institute.

Please contact the Volunteer Office at  
312-294-3170 or docents@cso.org.


